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Your Honor:

Please allow me to inform the Court that this City Agency is currently implementing an Infrastructure Project HED573 in the
Riverdale sector of the Borough of The Bronx, with the objective of improving the Watermains and Sewers in the area.

[n order to proceed with the construction scheduled for this project, it is necessary to restrict and/or prohibit motor vehicle
street parking during specific weekday hours. The public is advised beforehand of those parking restrictions via No Parking
Signs and also via community advisories. In this particular case that is brought before you, the No Parking signs were posted
without the adequate advance time notices for the public. Consequently, some residents were not able to implement the
proper precautionary measures to prevent the issuance of traffic tickets for street parking violations.

As a representative of this Agency, we are respectfully soliciting your consideration of dismissing the traffic tickets issued on
November 6, 2018 and November 07, 2018 to residents who were unaware of the aforementioned parking restrictions
gxecuted in the following location:

Greystone Avenue between W 238 Stio W 242 Street, Riverdale/Bronx,
In brief, the dismissal request of the parking tickets is based on the following reasons:

1. On November 6, 2018 the No Parking signs were inadvertently installed with no proper prior-notification while the
resident cars were legally parked during that time.

2. OnNovember 7, 2018 although the no parking signs had been up a day prior, since it was the very first time for the
construction signs were posted for the HED573 project, DDC would recommend that this day be considered grace
day as a gesture of goodwill.

Your considerate and favorable decision will be very much appreciated by all. We are confident that your honor’s decision
will contribute to alleviating the distress imposed vpon the residents of Greystone Ave. who were affected by this inadvertent

situation.

Sincerely,

) Lambert Monah, P.E.
Dhirector, Construction Management IV
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